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Feedback to Smithills Area Forum on Thursday 26
th

 February 2015 
No Issue Department Response 

1 

A resident raised concern about 
the condition of Barrow Bridge 
Road “Can anything be done to 
improve the surface of Barrow 
Bridge Road; the condition was 
poor in places?” 
 

Environmental 

Services 

A Highways Inspector visited the site on 12.08.14 and 
identified an urgent defect which was subsequently repaired. 
 
The resident who raised the issue provided the following 
feedback “I raised the condition of this road at the last Forum 
meeting and was delighted to note that a short while 
afterwards repair work began. I am sure that local drivers will 
really appreciate the improved road surface. Many thanks to 
all concerned” 
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